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Date: April 8, 2019

To: Mark Stinnett and Carol Stinnett
3801 Sonoran Drive
Colorado Springs, Colorado 80922

From: Mrs. Janice Weil and Mr. Ralph Weil
3690 Pronghorn Meadows Circle
Colorado Springs, Colorado 80922

Reference:
Administrative Relief:
To allow a deck and house addition that
encroaches into the Existing Building Set Back

Dear Mark Stinnett and Carol Stinnett:

We are required to notify our nearest neighbors by the County Planning Department
to receive County approval for the required Administrative Relief.

We are requesting Administrative Relief to allow the existing built addition to
encroach into the Building Setback by 1°-6” and to allow the existing built deck to
encroach into the setback by 3’-0”. The existing Building Setback is 15 Ft. and the
maximum encroachment possible is 3 Ft. or max. 20% of the 15 ft. Setback. Both of
these structures were built with a Building Permit but were placed within the Set
Back by accident

Both of these construction projects are behind our existing fence off of Sonoran Drive
and cannot be seen from the sidewalk or street.

Thank you very much for your time,
Sincerely,
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rs. Janice Weil Mr/Ra
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Date: April 8, 2019

To: Ming Song and Yanna Zhang
10119 Pine Glade Drive
Colorado Springs, Colorado 80920

From: Mrs. Janice Weil and Mr. Ralph Weil
3690 Pronghorn Meadows Circle
Colorado Springs, Colorado 80922

Reference:
Administrative Relief:
To allow a deck and house addition that
encroaches into the Existing Building Set Back

Dear Ming Song and Yanna Zhang:

We are required to notify our nearest neighbors by the County Planning Department
to receive County approval for the required Administrative Relief.

We are requesting Administrative Relief to allow the existing built addition to
encroach into the Building Setback by 1°-6” and to allow the existing built deck to
encroach into the setback by 3°-0”. The existing Building Setback is 15 Ft. and the
maximum encroachment possible is 3 Ft. or max. 20% of the 15 ft. Setback. Both of
these structures were built with a Building Permit but were placed within the Set
Back by accident

Both of these construction projects are behind our existing fence off of Sonoran Drive
and cannot be seen from the sidewalk or street.

Thank you very much for your time,
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Date: April 8, 2019

To: Sean Nestelroad and Sarita Bryant
3762 Sonoran Drive
Colorado Springs, Colorado 80922

From: Mrs. Janice Weil and Mr. Ralph Weil
3690 Pronghorn Meadows Circle
Colorado Springs, Colorado 80922

Reference:
Administrative Relief:
To allow a deck and house addition that
encroaches into the Existing Building Set Back

Dear Sean Nestelroad and Sarita Bryant:

We are required to notify our nearest neighbors by the County Planning Department
to receive County approval for the required Administrative Relief.

We are requesting Administrative Relief to allow the existing built addition to
encroach into the Building Setback by 1’-6" and to allow the existing built deck to
encroach into the setback by 3°-0”. The existing Building Setback is 15 Ft. and the
maximum encroachment possible is 3 Ft. or max. 20% of the 15 ft. Setback. Both of
these structures were built with a Building Permit but were placed within the Set
Back by accident

Both of these construction projects are behind our existing fence off of Sonoran Drive
and cannot be seen from the sidewalk or street.

Thank you very much for your time,

Sincerely,

o> LU C

Mrs. Janice Weil




